
Notice of Public Involvement Meeting 
Town of Holland 

Sheboygan County 
 

Notice is hereby given that Sheboygan County will be holding a Public Involvement 
meeting on Wednesday, March 1, 2023, at the Holland Town Hall, located at W3005 
County Road G.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the proposed intersection 
improvement project at the County “LL” and the County “LLL” (Main Street) 
intersection. 

The meeting will begin at 5:00 p.m. and conclude at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will include a 
short formal presentation.  After the presentation, personnel from the consulting firm of 
Ayres Associates and Sheboygan County will be available to discuss the project on an 
individual basis, to answer any questions, and obtain your comments regarding the 
proposed project. 

Discussion will focus on the preliminary design concepts for the intersection 
reconfiguration and to gather public comments about the proposed project. The project is 
currently planned for construction as early as July 5, 2023.  

You are encouraged to attend this meeting to examine the proposed concepts and discuss 
any concerns you may have.  Persons with a concern for or knowledge about 
archaeological sites are encouraged to attend this meeting and provide comments to 
Ayres Associates or Sheboygan County. 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Holland Plan Commission, 
Town of Holland Board, or any of its committees, may be present at this meeting to 
gather information about a topic over which they have decision-making authority. 
 
Janelle Kaiser 
Town of Holland – Sheboygan County 
920-668-6625 
clerk-treasurer@townofholland.com 
 
Posted by Clerk-Treasurer Janelle Kaiser on February 28th, 2023 before 5:00pm in the 
following locations: 

• Cedar Grove Oasis at N905 Sauk Trail Road, Cedar Grove, WI 53013 

• Holland Town Hall at W3005 County Road G, Cedar Grove, WI 53013 

• Town of Holland Recycling Center at N652 County Road KW, Cedar Grove, WI 53013 

• Township website at www.townofholland.com 


